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      GOA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION   
 

Pre-Screening test  for the Post of  Block 

Development Officers (Advt 07/2021) 

 
The Pre-Screening test for the Block Development Officer in 

the Personnel Department, will be conducted by the 

Commission on 04/12/2021 at Don Bosco College of 

Engineering, Fatorda, Margao and  Agnel Institute of 

Technology Assagao –Bardez Goa.  

 

Candidates may refer to GPSC website 

http://gpsc.goa.gov.in towards measures to be followed 

while appearing for the Pre-Screening Test due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

Candidates should compulsory report at the registration 

counter on the date, at the venue, within the reporting 

time mentioned on their hall ticket. The candidates are 

requested to check their email for further details. The 

candidates, who cannot download their hall ticket by 

30/11/2021, should personally report to the office of the 

Commission from 01/12/2021 to 02/12/2021, during office 

hours along with their Identity proof to collect their hall 

ticket. Candidates without Hall Ticket will not be allowed 

to answer the Prescreening Test.  

 

Candidates should make necessary arrangements in advance 

to reach the center within the reporting time. Candidates 

may refer Commission’s website towards Notice/ 

Instructions for the post of Block Development Officer. 

 

The minimum passing percentage for the  Prescreening Test  

is as follows: 

Sr. 

No 

Category Passing Percentage 

1 General 

 

60% i.e. (36/60) 

2 OBC 55% i.e. (33/60) 

 

http://gpsc.goa.gov.in/

